
Chair Paul Holvey and members of the committee 

I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 870 – NATIONAL POPULAR VOTE COMPACT 

I strongly support Oregon’s advantage as a small state under the Electoral College. I strongly 
oppose giving away that advantage to a Compact where Oregon’s voters will be ignored by the 
majority of larger states. I also feel strongly that this bill takes away my voting power under the 
Constitution and the Electoral College. 

Please oppose this aggressive move to destroy Oregon’s sovereignty. 

Regards, 
Travis Johnson, Washington County 
 


